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From the Pro Shop... 

Please welcome Beth (Alverson) Barstow to our staff in the clubhouse. Beth has graciously stepped 
in to fill the void left by Ann's passing and will be managing the kitchen operations. Please stop in 
and say hi! I am still looking for one more person to work inside the clubhouse.

New product is coming in everyday at the shop. The new TaylorMade Stealth clubs have already 
arrived and I should be getting the new products from Callaway any day now. If you're looking for 
a new golf bag I have some great looking ones from Datrek for $199. I should be getting my new 
styles of shoes from FootJoy within the next two weeks. Stop in and see what's new for 2022!

There will be more emphasis on asking members to keep their carts on the path around the tees 
and greens this year and not parking on the grass. Please help us keep our course in top playing 
condition. We would also like our members to use the cart path going down and back up on hole 
3 forward tee. Do not drive up the fairway or rough. 
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From the Greens Committee... 

Key Points: 

* Maintenance on most of the course equipment has been completed. . Jared has rebuilt the small Lastek.
* 26 dead trees have been removed. Stumps are being cut down to ground level. Grinding them down soon.
* Golf carts have been serviced by the leasing company and cleaned by our crew.
* Reminder: This year we want carts on the cart path around all tees and greens. We are also asking that 

carts not be parked on the grass in those areas.We want carts to go down the cart path on hole 3 
forward tee and back up the cart path. We do not want carts going up the fairway or rough.

* We will be separating green and white tees where possible this season.
* Irrigation will be primed by April 1st.
* Deep Verti-Tine punching will take place on June 21st.
* Key spray dates: 

Adopt A Hole Program for 2022 (See page 6)
Members who would like to adopt a hole should contact Keith Lake or Jason Gindling co- chairs of the Green’s 
Committee . Keith Lake, Hole 1, Bronco, Hole 7, Beth Barstow, Hole 9,  Jeff McIntyre, Hole 10, Natalie Acra, 
Hole 13.

Your participation will make a difference in how nice the course looks throughout the golfing season. Thank you to 
those who participate in this program. Contact Keith by email at klake124@fuse.net . Contact Jason by email at 
jasongindling@yahoo.com .

From the Golf Committee... 

Tournaments (using a shotgun start) must have a minimum of 28 players to be
considered viable to run. This does not include Night Golf or Crazy Golf
tournaments. 

See page 4 for complete Tournament List. 

Highlights for April: 

Men’s League starts April 20th and 21st. 

Men’s Opening Day is April 24th.
Ladies Opening Day is April 25th.

Make sure you check out the Junior Clinic this season. See Kurt or Jason Gindling for more 
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From the Board...
Check out our new website at www.greensburgcountryclub.com and remember to like our Facebook page.

The annual meeting was held March 11th. 

Pass this along to your friends. We have approved a new member promotion. To be eligible a person must not have 
been a member for the past 2 years. We are also trying something innovative, a subscription membership for young 
adults 30 and under. For $160 a month a person can sign up and if he or she wants to discontinue their membership 
they just notify the office before the next billing period. Check our FB page for details or ask Kurt.

From the House...
Interior of the club has been cleaned, wall between bar and lobby has been painted as well as the conference room wall. 
Furniture has been added to the lobby.  Men’s restroom has been painted and a new faucet has been installed.

We are looking at ways to provide select food from the kitchen this golf season. We have approved the purchase of a 
countertop mini fridge with a see through door where we will have a variety of wraps. The board has also approved Beth 
Barstow as kitchen manager to try offering more food options.  We are also looking at starting a Supper Club where 
once a month we will have a nice sit down dinner. Stay tuned for more information.  We will have sign up sheet for after 
league meals on Wednesday and Thursday. The first week of league will be hamburger with fresh bun and fresh cut fries. 
We are also looking into bringing back the $1 drawing for league nights. Winning name takes all. 

Board of Directors: 

Phil Collins - President
Terry Alverson - Vice President

Josh Schwering - Treasurer 

Steve Dwenger - Secretary
Jason Gindling, Eddy Lee, Lou Caperoon, Keith Lake, Michael Johnston

General Manager
Kurt Balser

email: kurtbalser@greensburgcountryclub.com 

Greensburg Country Club 

1630 W. Park Rd.
Greensburg, IN 47240

www.greensburgcountryclub.com
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/GCC1925 

Pro Shop 

812-663-2229 
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Color	the	Course


We	would	like	to	continue	a	volunteer	program	this	year.	Every	tee	has	a	planting	
bed.	 	The	idea	would	be	for	someone,	or	couple,	to	adopt	one	of	those	areas.	 	You	
would	furnish	your	own	plants	for	the	summer.	Some	planting	beds	are	small,	some	
are	 a	medium	 size,	 and	others	 are	 fairly	 large.	All	 areas	 are	within	 the	 irrigation	
system	however	there	may	be	times	additional	water	is	needed.	


If	you	are	 interested	 in	volunteering	 for	an	area	send	 Jason	Gindling	or	me,	Keith	
Lake	 an	 email.	 klake124@fuse.net	 or	 jasongindling@yahoo.com.	 	 Our	 goal	 is	 to	
have	someone	for	each	of	the	18	holes.


If	 you	 are	 unable	 to	 adopt	 a	 planting	 area	 but	 would	 like	 to	 donate	 to	 help	 us	
purchase	flowers	fertilizer,	and	mulch	drop	us	an	email.
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